
WeKare Changemaker, Pawan Kumar Singh 

Pawan has been working with Capgemini for three years as Voice and Accent soft skills 
trainer. He is an active WeKare volunteer. He is passionate about the CSR work because it 
gives him the opportunity to positively transform people's lives; support fulfilment of 
people's aspirations in the most difficult circumstances and ensures people feel happy and 
loved. Moreover, it allows him to build meaningful relationships. He enjoys contributing to 
CSR because he feels these actions make a difference in the society. 

At personal level, he believes that we necessarily do not need a project to be associated 
with any social cause. He likes associating with those projects where he gets to touch 
people‘s lives and empower them like Daan Utsav (Joy of Giving Week); creating awareness 
about different social issues and strengthening the ties with our NGO partners. Pawan has 
been contributing to book drives where many volunteers from WeKare collect the first and 
second-hand books to set up libraries under Capgemini’s School Adoption Program. One of 
the causes closest to his heart was Anna Daan Mahostav where along with other members, 
he donated dry ration like rice, wheat, sugar, pulses and various other items. A blood 
donation drive for the Indian army was also organized by them. His most favourite is the 
sapling plantation drive. 

He has enjoyed his journey so far with many memorable moments, but he has one or two 
special ones to share. One of his best experiences was when he visited a Government school 
in NOIDA. He mentioned it was nice to see school kids getting excited and motivated to do 
better after the WeKare volunteers interacted with them. 

He shares a beautiful message for his colleagues which is taught by his mother - “when you 
get, give; when you learn, teach”. This is a truly motivating line for Pawan to give back to the 
society. There is a quote that says, “I am a human, nothing human can be more alien to be.” 
Try to live your life in such a way that you can influence people’s minds, thoughts and 
process. 

Atul Kulshreshtha, Location Head for NCR and Gandhinagar appreciates his work by saying 
Pawan Singh is always approachable. He makes the WeKare events memorable to all the 
participants. His energy level is very high which motivates everyone to be part of WeKare / 
CSR initiatives. 

 


